
Dear Hopewell families,
Happy Friday! This will be our last edition of Hopewell
Happenings for the 22-23 school year. It is hard to believe
our school year is almost over. Our kiddos are leaving this
year with new knowledge, experiences, friends, and
memories. This could not have occurred without the
devotion of the Hopewell staff, the contributions of our
families, and the hard work of our students. 
This year we have had many trips, events, and unique
experiences for our Hopewell kiddos. Thank you to the PTA,
volunteers, and staff who helped make all of these
memories happen.
We kicked off "summer mode" with our Beach day today. It
was a great way to shell-ebrate the end of the year. 
I hope your summer is filled with adventures, excitement,
and some time to relax. 
Sincerely,
Lynn Chromiak, Principal

Hopewell Happenings
6/2/2023

6/5-3rd-grade fun day
6/6-Kindergarten end-of-year celebration (students only)
6/7-student last day (AM K reports); noon dismissal; no lunch 



Monday, June 5th
Chicken Tenders

Corn
Assorted Desserts; milk

Alternate: Hot Dog





Tuesday, June 6th
French bread or personal pizza

Steamed Broccoli
Assorted Desserts; milk

Alternate: Hot Dog 


